
Feedback Request 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for participating in our recent educational 

travel program, [Program Name]. Your involvement was invaluable, and we are eager to 

improve future experiences. 

We kindly request your feedback on the program. Please take a few moments to share your 

thoughts on the following: 

• What aspects of the program did you enjoy the most? 

• Were there any challenges you faced during the trip? 

• What suggestions do you have for improvement? 

• Would you recommend this program to others? 

Your insights are crucial in helping us enhance our offerings. Please reply to this email or 

complete our online feedback form at [link to feedback form]. 

Thank you for your time, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


